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Eagle Strike Simon and
Schuster
This book provides
parents with a
comprehensive,
evidence-based guide
to the facts, myths,
problems and solutions
associated with raising
a vaccine free child. It
helps parents protect
their children both
from the wiles of the
vaccine industry and
from harmful germs. It
explains the difference
between childhood
diseases and the other
infectious diseases,
which is the key to
understanding
immunisation. Modern
medicine fails to

recognise that
childhood diseases are
self-resolving, and
prescribes
interventions that
increase the risk of
complications. Raising
a Vaccine Free Child
explains why self-
resolving diseases, like
measles and mumps,
do not need
intervention, but do
need proper care to
prevent complications
from developing. It also
advises parents on how
to bring children safely
through childhood
diseases, and
discusses the
prevention and
treatment of the
malevolent infectious
diseases that are not
self-resolving, such as
polio and tetanus.
Raising a Vaccine Free
Child discusses the
toxic ingredients and
biological
contaminants in
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vaccines, and the
relationship between
vaccination and the
global epidemic of
chronic disease. It also
helps parents cope
with aggression from
individuals, and with
intimidation from the
medical authorities.
There is a detailed
chapter on ¿herd
immunity¿, which
empowers parents to
withstand the
accusation that
vaccine free children
pose a threat to others.
Raising a Vaccine Free
Child provides an
insight into the
workings of the vaccine
industry, and into the
role of the media in
perpetuating myths
about vaccination and
infectious diseases. It
shows that the long-
term side effects of
vaccination have not
been properly
assessed at any time in

any country. Readers
will learn that
vaccination is not the
reason for the absence
of some infectious
diseases, and that
insidious, long-term
side effects of
vaccination are
common. A look at the
history of vaccination
reveals that it is an
unscientific procedure
that is based on
falsehood, cruelty and
supposition.
Vegucation Over
Medication Harper
Collins
On July 22, 2009, a
special meeting was
held with twenty-four
leading scientists at
the National Institutes
of Health to discuss
early findings that a
newly discovered
retrovirus was linked to
chronic fatigue
syndrome (CFS),
prostate cancer,
lymphoma, and
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eventually
neurodevelopmental
disorders in children.
When Dr. Judy Mikovits
finished her
presentation the room
was silent for a
moment, then one of
the scientists said, “Oh
my God!” The resulting
investigation would be
like no other in
science. For Dr.
Mikovits, a twenty-year
veteran of the National
Cancer Institute, this
was the midpoint of a
five-year journey that
would start with the
founding of the
Whittemore-Peterson
Institute for Neuro-
Immune Disease at the
University of Nevada,
Reno, and end with her
as a witness for the
federal government
against her former
employer, Harvey
Whittemore, for illegal
campaign contributions
to Senate Majority

Leader Harry Reid. On
this journey Dr.
Mikovits would face the
scientific prejudices
against CFS, wander
into the minefield that
is autism, and through
it all struggle to
maintain her faith in
God and the profession
to which she had
dedicated her life. This
is a story for anybody
interested in the peril
and promise of science
at the very highest
levels in our country.
Maternal Immunization
World Health
Organization
Many people sincerely
believe that all
vaccines are safe,
adverse reactions are
rare, and no peer-
reviewed scientific
studies exist showing
that vaccines can
cause harm. This book
-- Miller's Review of
Critical Vaccine Studies
-- provides the other
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side of the story that is
not commonly told. It
contains summaries of
400 important
scientific papers to
help parents and
researchers enhance
their understanding of
vaccinations. "This
book should be
required reading for
every doctor, medical
student and parent.
Reading this book will
allow you to make
better choices when
considering
vaccination." -- David
Brownstein, MD "This
book is so precise and
exciting in addressing
the vaccine
controversy that I read
it in one evening. I
recommend this book
to any parent who has
questions about
vaccines and wants to
be factually educated
to make informed
decisions." -- Gabriel
Cousens, MD "Neil

Miller's book is a tour
de force and a clarion
voice championing the
cautionary principle:
'When in doubt,
minimize risk.' Let's
talk science. Read this
book. The truth will
keep you and your
children protected."--
Bradford S. Weeks, MD
"Nowhere else can one
find such an organized
and concise
compilation of research
on vaccines. Not only
does Miller have a
deep understanding of
science and the issues
at hand, he has made
this book easy to
reference and cite.
Truly, there is no other
guide out there quite
like it. For everyone
who contacts me in the
future seeking
scientific evidence
about vaccines, I will
recommend Miller's
Review of Critical
Vaccine Studies." --
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Toni Bark, MD, MHEM,
LEED AP, previous
Director of the
pediatric ER at Michael
Reese Hospital "Miller's
Review of Critical
Vaccine Studies is the
most comprehensive
and coherent
accumulation of peer-
reviewed research on
vaccine issues and
natural immunity I
have ever come
across. A must read for
parents, teachers,
doctors and other
healthcare providers." -
- Dr. Tyson Perez,
pediatric chiropractor
Epidemiology and
Prevention of
Vaccine-Preventable
Diseases, 13th
Edition E-Book Simon
and Schuster
Public health officials
state that vaccines are
safe and effective, but
the truth is far more
complicated.
Vaccination is a serious

medical intervention
that always carries the
potential to injure and
cause death as well as
to prevent disease.
Coercive vaccination
policies deprive people
of free and informed
consent—the hallmark
of ethical medicine.
Americans are
increasingly concerned
about vaccine safety
and the right to make
individual, informed
choices together with
their healthcare
practitioners. Vaccine
Epidemic focuses on
the searing debate
surrounding individual
and parental
vaccination choice in
the United States.
Habakus, Holland, and
Rosenberg edit and
introduce a diverse
array of interrelated
topics concerning the
explosive vaccine
controversy, including
the ethics of
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vaccination mandates,
corrupting conflicts of
interest in the national
vaccine program, and
personal narratives of
parents, children, and
soldiers who have
suffered vaccine injury.
Newly updated with
additional chapters
focusing on
institutional scientific
misconduct, mandates
for healthcare workers,
concerns about HPV
vaccine development,
and the story behind
the Supreme Court’s
recent vaccine
decision, Vaccine
Epidemic remains the
essential handbook for
the vaccination choice
movement and
required reading for all
people contemplating
vaccination for
themselves and their
children.
How to Raise a Healthy
Child in Spite of Your
Doctor Simon and

Schuster
Drawing on fifty years
of experience caring
for children and adults,
Dr. Moskowitz
examines vaccines and
our current policy
regarding them.
Weaving together a
tapestry of observed
facts, clinical and basic
science research, news
reports from the
media, and actual
cases from his own
practice, he offers a
systematic review of
the subject as a whole.
He provides scientific
evidence for his clinical
impression that the
vaccination process, by
its very nature,
imposes substantial
risks of disease, injury,
and death that have
been persistently
denied and covered up
by manufacturers, the
CDC, and the coterie of
doctors who speak for
it. With the aim of
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acknowledging these
risks, taking them
seriously,
understanding them
more holistically, and
ultimately assessing
them on a deeper
level, he proposes a
nationwide debate
based on objective
scientific research,
including what we
already know and what
still needs to be
investigated in the
future. He argues that
with no serious public
health emergency to
justify them, requiring
vaccines of everyone
deprives us all of
genuinely informed
consent, and prevents
parents from making
health-care decisions
for our children, basic
human rights that we
still profess to hold
dear. For the present,
given the legitimate
controversy
surrounding the

mandates, he proposes
that most vaccines
simply be made
optional and that
further research into
their risks and benefits
be conducted by an
independent agency in
the public interest,
untainted by industry
funding, CDC
sponsorship, and the
quasi-religious
sanctimony that is
widely invoked on their
behalf.
Vaccines Academic
Press
"The Mandatory
Vaccination Plan" is the
17th book in the
"History of
Vaccination" series.
The 25 books in the
“History of
Vaccination” series
shed light on the
history of vaccines
through the eyes of
doctors, scientists, and
historical data. They
answer the pressing
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question, “Are vaccines
safe and effective?”
The 25 books in the
“History of
Vaccination” series
are: 1) The Poisoned
Needle: Suppressed
Facts About
Vaccination Eleanor
McBean 1957 2) A
Century of Vaccination
and What It Teaches
William Scott Tebb,
MA, MD, DPH 1898 3)
Vaccination: Proved
Useless and Dangerous
From 45 Years of
Registration Statistics
Alfred R. Wallace, LLD
DUBL., DCL OXON.,
FRS, etc. 1885 4)
Vaccination: Its
Fallacies and Evils
Robert A. Gunn, MD
1882 5) Compulsory
Vaccination: The Crime
Against the School
Child Chas. M. (Charles
Michael) Higgins 1915
6) The Truth about
Vaccination and
Immunization Lily Loat,

secretary of the
National Anti-
Vaccination League of
London 1951 7)
Leicester: Sanitation
versus Vaccination Its
Vital Statistics
Compared with Those
of Other Towns, the
Army, Navy, Japan, and
England and Wales By
J.T. Biggs, J.P. 1912 8)
The Vaccination
Question Arthur
Wollaston Hutton, MA
1895 9) Vaccination a
Delusion: Its Penal
Enforcement a Crime
Alfred Russel Wallace,
LLD DUBL., DCL OXON.,
FRS, etc. 1898 10)
Vaccination a Curse
and Menace to
Personal Liberty With
Statistics Showing Its
Dangers and
Criminality James
Martin Peebles, MD,
MA, PhD Tenth Edition,
1913 11) Dr. C.G.G.
Nittinger’s Evils of
Vaccination C. Charles
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Schieferdecker, MD
1856 12) The
Vaccination Question in
the Light of Modern
Experience An Appeal
for Reconsideration C.
Killick Millard, M.D.,
D.Sc. 1914 13) Jenner
and Vaccination: A
Strange Chapter of
Medical History Charles
Creighton, MD 1889
14) The Horrors of
Vaccination: Exposed
and Illustrated Charles
M. Higgins 1919 15)
Vaccination: The Story
of a Great Delusion
William White 1885 16)
Vital Statistics in the
United States,
1940-1960 Robert D.
Grove, Alice M. Hetzel
US Department of
Health, Education, and
Welfare 1968 17) The
Mandatory Vaccination
Plan National
Immunization Policy
Council 1977 18) The
Fraud of Vaccination
Walter Hadwen, JP.,

MD, LRCP., MRCS, LSA
From "Truth," January
3, 1923 19)
Vaccination a Curse
C.W. Amerige, MD
1895 20) Vaccination a
Medical Fallacy
Alexander Wilder, MD
1879 21) The Dream &
Lie of Louis Pasteur
Originally Pasteur:
Plagiarist, Imposter
R.B. Pearson 1942 22)
The Vaccination
Problem Joseph Swan
1936 23) The Fallacy of
Vaccination John
Pitcairn, President of
the Anti-Vaccination
League of America
1911 24) The Case
Against Vaccination
Walter Hadwen, JP, MD,
LRCP, MRCS, LSA 1896
25) A Catalogue of
Anti-Vaccination
Literature The London
Society for the
Abolition of
Compulsory
Vaccination 114
Victoria Street,
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Westminster 1882,
2018 Never Vaccinate
Your Child Lessons
from Parents, Doctors,
Scientists, Media, and
HISTORY Trung Nguyen
June 2018
Vaccine Epidemic
Simon and Schuster
"If anyone you know is
struggling with
addiction—or if you
think you might have a
problem—you want to
read this
book.”—GARTH STEIN,
bestselling author of
The Art of Racing in the
Rain "a proven,
comprehensive
program that
compassionately
guides the reader to a
place of
resolution"—DAVID
PERLMUTTER, MD, #1
New York Times
bestselling author of
Grain Brain, and, Brain
Maker "a massive
achievement and a
giant step forward for

addiction
medicine"—ANNIE
GRACE, author of This
Naked Mind Drug
overdose is now the
leading cause of death
for Americans under
fifty. Even as opiate
addiction skyrockets,
more people than ever
before are hooked on
alcohol, sedatives,
cigarettes, and even
screens. The face and
prevalence of addiction
has changed and
evolved, but our
solutions to addiction
are stuck in the past.
We’ve been treating
addiction as a black or
white issue, a disease
you either suffer from
or will never suffer
from. The problem with
this model is that it
doesn’t account for the
incredible forces
working against all of
us, pushing all of us
toward addiction:
stress,
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undernourishment,
sleep-deprivation,
vitamin D deficiency,
and isolation, not to
mention a flawed
medical system and
corrupt pharmaceutical
companies doling out
prescriptions at every
turn. The truth:
Addiction is a disease
that, like many others,
exists on a spectrum.
We are more
vulnerable to becoming
addicted to substances
at certain points in our
lives and based on the
evidence provided in
The Addiction
Spectrum, most
effective at kicking
addiction when we
take a holistic
approach. With the
help of the 13-point
plan and individual
protocols detailed in
this book, you have the
power to change your
destiny. No one
understands this more

than Dr. Paul Thomas,
who recovered from
alcohol addiction early
in his career and
founded one of the
most effective
rehabilitation centers
for teens and young
adults in his hometown
of Portland, OR. Named
one of the top family
doctors and one of the
top pediatricians in the
country, Dr. Paul is also
board-certified in both
integrative medicine
and addiction
medicine. This unique
combination of
specialties is
intentional: Dr. Paul
has devoted his entire
life and career to
saving lives. Using the
best conventional
medicine alongside the
new science of
alternative health, Dr.
Paul has treated
thousands of patients
with the life-saving
solutions provided in
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The Addiction
Spectrum. Addiction is
a compendium of often
devastating
circumstances that
have gone unchecked
by society for far too
long. This book is a
positive light and guide
to overcoming not only
addiction but the
challenges and
obstacles that affect us
all.
Miller's Review of
Critical Vaccine Studies
Johns Hopkins
University Press
Freshly revised and
updated to include
incredible full-color
photography, Super
Nutrition for Babies,
Revised Edition,
features new recipes
and the latest
nutritional
recommendations.
Nutrition and proper
feeding are critical in a
baby’s formative first
months and years.

However, many
traditional feeding
recommendations and
convenience-focused
baby foods are created
based on convention,
rather than fostering
optimal health and
nutrition for infants.
Filled with sugar,
preservatives, and
chemically-refined
ingredients, these
conventional baby
foods make children
vulnerable to illnesses
and developmental
difficulties now—and
later in life. The revised
version of Super
Nutrition for Babies
gives parents the latest
science-verified
nutritional
recommendations for
feeding their child.
Based on the
recommendations of
nutrition pioneer Dr.
Weston A. Price and
traditional food
principles, Super
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Nutrition for Babies,
Revised Edition
provides you with
information on all
aspects of nutrition
and feeding, including
when to introduce
meat in a child’s diet,
healthier alternatives
to dairy and soy, and
introducing solid foods.
You'll also get a
comprehensive tutorial
on establishing a
regular eating
schedule, dealing with
picky eating, and the
best foods for every
age and stage. Super
Nutrition for Babies,
Revised Edition is
everything you need to
give your baby the
best nutrition to
minimize illness,
improve sleep, and
optimize brain
development.
Ina May's Guide to
Breastfeeding Chelsea
Green Publishing
From the celebrated

author of The Dance of
Anger comes an
extraordinary book
about mothering and
how it transforms us --
and all our
relationships -- inside
and out. Written from
her dual perspective as
a psychologist and a
mother, Lerner brings
us deeply personal
tales that run the
gamut from the
hilarious to the heart-
wrenching. From birth
or adoption to the
empty nest, The
Mother Dance teaches
the basic lessons of
motherhood: that we
are not in control of
what happens to our
children, that most of
what we worry about
doesn't happen, and
that our children will
love us with all our
imperfections if we can
do the same for them.
Here is a gloriously
witty and moving book
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about what it means to
dance the mother
dance.
Vaccination Is Not
Immunization
Ballantine Books
To preserve public
vaccine policy, Dr. Paul
Thomas was disbarred
and
discredited—discover
how he was punished
for pursuing the truth
for his patients. On
December 3, 2020, the
Oregon Medical Board
issued an emergency
order to suspend the
license of renowned
physician Paul Thomas,
MD. The ostensible
reason was that Dr.
Thomas posed a threat
to public health by
failing to vaccinate his
pediatric patients
according to the CDC’s
schedule. However, the
order came just days
after Thomas published
a peer-reviewed study
indicating that his

unvaccinated patients
were the healthiest
children in his practice.
The medical board
ignored this data
despite having
requested Thomas to
produce peer-reviewed
evidence to support his
alternative approach.
“Dr. Paul” started out
practicing medicine the
way he was trained to,
which meant
vaccinating according
to the CDC’s routine
childhood vaccine
schedule. But then he
went on a journey of
awakening, becoming
what he calls “vaccine
risk aware,” and
arrived at a place
where no longer in
good conscience could
he continue “business
as usual” with this one-
size-fits-all approach.
He left a private group
practice to open his
own clinic with the
foundational principles
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of individualized care
and respect for the
right to informed
consent. He wrote the
Vaccine-Friendly Plan
with Jennifer Margulis,
PhD, to help parents
navigate the decision-
making process. Then
the accusations from
the medical board
started coming. The
War on Informed
Consent exposes how
the medical board
suspended Dr.
Thomas’s license on
false pretexts,
illuminating how the
true reason for the
order was that, by
practicing informed
consent, he posed a
threat to public vaccine
policy, which is itself
the true threat to
public health.
Super Nutrition for
Babies, Revised Edition
EnCognitive.com
An increasing number
of parents are refusing

vaccines, believing
vaccines pose greater
risks than benefits to
their children. Given
the certainty of the
medical community
that vaccines are safe
and effective, many
wonder how such
parents, who are most
likely to be white, have
high levels of
education, and have
the greatest access to
healthcare services
and resources, could
hold such beliefs?
Reich has been
following the issue of
vaccine refusal for over
a decade, and
examines how parents
who opt out of
vaccinations see their
decision: what they
fear, what they hope to
control, and what they
believe is in their
child's best interest. --
adapted from back
cover
Vaccines,
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Autoimmunity, and the
Changing Nature of
Childhood Illness
Simon and Schuster
This practical guide
contains seven
modules targeted at
district and health
facility staff. It intends
to meet the demands
to improve
immunization services
so as to reach more
infants in a sustainable
way, building upon the
experiences of polio
eradication. It includes
materials adapted from
polio on planning,
monitoring and use of
data to improve the
service, that can be
used at any level.
Revising the manual
has been a team
exercise. There are
contributions from a
large number of
experts, organizations
and institutions. This
new edition has seven
modules. Several new

vaccines that have
become more readily
available and used in
recent years have been
added. Also the section
on integration with
other health
interventions has been
expanded as exciting
opportunities and
experiences have
become evident in the
years following the
previous edition.
Module 1: Target
diseases and vaccines
Module 2: The vaccine
cold chain Module 3:
Ensuring safe
injections Module 4:
Microplanning for
reaching every
community Module 5:
Managing an
immunization session
Module 6: Monitoring
and surveillance
Module 7: Partnering
with communities.
Brain Health From Birth
NYU Press
Dr. Robert Mendelsohn,
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renowned pediatrician
and author advises
parents on home
treatment and
diagnosis of colds and
flus, childhood
illnesses, vision and
hearing problems,
allergies, and more.
PLUS, a complete
section on picking the
right doctor for your
child, step-by-step
instructions for
knowing when to call a
doctor, and much
more.
The Mother Dance
Fair Winds Press
• A balanced,
comprehensive guide
to routine childhood
vaccinations that offers
parents the information
they need to make the
right choices for their
child. • Fairly examines
the pros and cons of
this highly charged
issue. Deciding
whether or when to
vaccinate a child is one

of the most important--
and most difficult--
health-care decisions a
parent will ever make.
The recent increase in
the number of
vaccinations
recommended and the
concurrent
controversies about
whether vaccinations
are safe or even
effective have left
many parents confused
and concerned.
Midwife, herbalist, and
mother of four, Aviva
Jill Romm sifts through
the spate of current
research on vaccine
safety and efficacy and
offers a sensible,
balanced discussion of
the pros and cons of
each routine childhood
vaccination. She
presents the full
spectrum of options
available to parents:
full vaccination on a
standardized or
individualized
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schedule, selective
vaccination, or no
vaccinations at all.
Negotiating daycare
and school
requirements, dealing
with other parents, and
traveling with an
unvaccinated child are
covered in detail. The
book also suggests
ways to strengthen
children's immune
systems and maintain
optimal health and
offers herbal and
homeopathic remedies
for childhood ailments.
Emphasizing that no
single approach is
appropriate for every
child, the author
guides parents as they
make the choices that
are right for their child.
Vaccinations: A
Thoughtful Parent's
Guide Simon and
Schuster
An accessible and
reassuring guide to
childhood health and

immunity from a
pediatrician who’s both
knowledgeable about
the latest scientific
research and
respectful of a family’s
risk factors, health
history, and concerns
In The Vaccine-Friendly
Plan, Paul Thomas,
M.D., presents his
proven approach to
building immunity: a
new protocol that limits
a child’s exposure to
aluminum, mercury,
and other neurotoxins
while building overall
good health. Based on
the results from his
pediatric practice of
more than eleven
thousand children, as
well as data from other
credible and
scientifically minded
medical doctors, Dr.
Paul’s vaccine-friendly
protocol gives readers
• recommendations for
a healthy pregnancy
and childbirth • vital
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information about what
to expect at every well
child visit from birth
through adolescence •
a slower, evidence-
based vaccine
schedule that calls for
only one aluminum-
containing shot at a
time • important
questions to ask about
your child’s first few
weeks, first years, and
beyond • advice about
how to talk to health
care providers when
you have concerns •
the risks associated
with opting out of
vaccinations • a
practical approach to
common illnesses
throughout the school
years • simple tips and
tricks for healthy
eating and toxin-free
living at any age The
Vaccine-Friendly Plan
presents a new
standard for pediatric
care, giving parents
peace of mind in

raising happy, healthy
children. Praise for The
Vaccine-Friendly Plan
“Finally, a book about
vaccines that respects
parents! If you choose
only one book to read
on the topic, read The
Vaccine-Friendly Plan.
This impeccably
researched, well-
balanced book puts
you in the driver’s seat
and empowers you to
make conscientious
vaccine decisions for
your family.”—Peggy
O’Mara, editor and
publisher, Mothering
Magazine “Sure to
appeal to readers of all
kinds as a friendly, no-
nonsense book that
cuts through the
rhetoric surrounding
vaccines. It offers
validation to those who
avoid some or all, while
offering those who do
want to vaccinate help
on how to do so safely.
This is a great book for
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anyone with children in
their lives.”—Natural
Mother “A valuable,
science-supported
guide to optimizing
your child’s health
while you navigate
through complex
choices in a toxic,
challenging
world.”—Martha
Herbert, M.D., Ph.D.,
Harvard Medical School
“An impressively
researched guide, this
important book is
essential reading for
parents. With clear and
practical advice for
shielding children from
harmful toxins, it will
compel us all to think
differently about how
to protect health.”—Jay
Gordon, M.D., FAAP
“Rather than a one-
size-fits-all vaccine
strategy, the authors
suggest thoughtful,
individualized decisions
based on research and
collaboration between

parents and
clinicians—a plan to
optimize a child’s
immune system and
minimize any
risks.”—Elizabeth
Mumper, M.D., founder
and CEO, The Rimland
Center for Integrative
Pediatrics “This well-
written and thought-
provoking book will
encourage parents to
think through
decisions—such as
food choices and the
timing of
vaccines—that affect
the well-being of their
children. In a world
where children’s
immune systems are
increasingly
challenged, this is a
timely addition to the
literature.”—Harriet
Lerner, Ph.D.,
bestselling author of
The Dance of Anger
and The Mother Dance
White Awareness
Thomas Nelson
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In recent years, we
hear more and more
often that vaccines are
safe and effective, that
opponents of
vaccination are dull
and ignorant, that the
amount of aluminum in
one dose of a vaccine
is less than a child gets
from food, and that
autism is in no way
associated with
vaccination. Let us see
if these are truths,
myths, or lies that cost
you and your children's
health, and sometimes
even life. According to
the analysis of
publications conducted
by the author of this
book, there is not a
single competent study
proving vaccine safety;
people that refuse to
vaccinate are mostly
well-educated and
wealthy; a single dose
of the hepatitis B
vaccine alone, which is
given on the first day

of life, has five times
more aluminum than
the baby will receive
from breast milk in six
months, and the more
saturated the
immunization schedule
in the country is, the
higher the infant
mortality.In this book,
you will find
information about
scientific research,
which the media and
health authorities keep
quiet about. Only
scientific facts about
vaccination are given
here, with almost no
comments by the
author.Read, think,
draw your own
conclusions.
CDC Yellow Book 2020
Ballantine Books
Immunization during
pregnancy with
currently
recommended
vaccines prevents
infection in the mother,
the unborn fetus, and
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the young infant, and
there is an increasing
focus from different
stakeholders to use
this approach for other
infections of
importance to protect
these vulnerable
groups. The aim of this
Maternal Immunization
book is to provide a
contemporary
overview of vaccines
used in pregnancy (and
the lactation period),
with emphasis on
aspects of importance
for the target groups,
namely, rationale for
the use of vaccines in
pregnancy, safety,
immunogenicity
(immunology), timing
to vaccinate, repeat
doses, protective
effects in the mother,
fetus, and infant, and
public acceptance and
implementation, of
existing and of future
vaccines. Provides an
overview of a quickly

evolving topic. This will
benefit the reader who
wishes to rapidly
become informed and
up-to-date with new
developments in this
field Suitable to a
broad audience:
scientific researchers,
obstetricians,
gynecologists,
neonatologists,
vaccinators,
pediatricians, students,
and industry. Maternal
vaccination impacts a
wide range of
specialists Allows
health care
professionals/research
ers to gain insight into
other aspects of
vaccination in
pregnancy outside of
their specialism Is
coauthored by
specialists from
multiple disciplines,
providing a diverse
view of the subject,
increasing its interest
and appeal Creates
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awareness of the
current developments
in this area of medicine
and of the potential of
maternal vaccination
to improve the health
of mothers and infants
worldwide
Covid-19 Franklin Fox
Publishing LLC
The Unvaccinated Child
is an unparalleled
naturopathic treatment
guide for common
childhood illnesses. Its
style is reader friendly
for parents without a
medical background or
for practitioners
looking for treatment
options to offer their
patients. This is a
practical must-have
book for any parent
whether their child has
or has not been
vaccinated.
Ask a Manager Everest
Media LLC
This bestselling
immunization
handbook evaluates

each vaccine for
safety, efficacy, and
long-term effects.
Includes information on
all childhood shots,
plus anthrax, smallpox,
and flu.
Vaccines Did Not
Cause Rachel's
Autism National
Academies Press
Everything you need to
know to make
breastfeeding a joyful,
natural, and richly
fulfilling experience for
both you and your
baby Drawing on her
decades of experience
in caring for pregnant
women, mothers, and
babies, Ina May Gaskin
explores the health
and psychological
benefits of
breastfeeding and
gives you invaluable
practical advice that
will help you nurse
your baby in the most
fulfilling way possible.
Inside you’ll find
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answers to virtually
every question you
have on breastfeeding,
including topics such
as •the benefits of
breastfeeding •nursing
challenges •pumps and
other nursing products
•sleeping
arrangements •nursing
and work •medications
•nursing multiples
•weaning •sick babies
•nipplephobia, and
much more Ina May's
Guide to Breastfeeding
is filled with helpful

advice, medical facts,
and real-life stories
that will help you
understand how and
why breastfeeding
works and how you can
use it to more deeply
connect with your baby
and your own body.
Whether you’re
planning to nurse for
the first time or are
looking for the latest,
most up-to-date expert
advice available, you
couldn’t hope to find a
better guide than Ina
May.

Best Sellers - Books :
• Outlive: The Science And Art Of Longevity By
Peter Attia Md
• Playground By Aron Beauregard
• Are You There God? It's Me, Margaret. By Judy
Blume
• Never Never: A Romantic Suspense Novel Of
Love And Fate
• Never Never: A Romantic Suspense Novel Of
Love And Fate By Colleen Hoover
• Twisted Games (twisted, 2)
• World Of Eric Carle, Around The Farm 30-button
Animal Sound Book - Great For First Words - Pi

https://process.ogleschool.edu/access?pdfid=Z70t142&FilesData=Outlive_The_Science_And_Art_Of_Longevity_By_Peter_Attia_Md.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/access?pdfid=Z70t142&FilesData=Outlive_The_Science_And_Art_Of_Longevity_By_Peter_Attia_Md.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/locs?textid=O33u626&FilesData=Playground_By_Aron_Beauregard.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/access?digit=E55s290&FilesData=Are_You_There_God_Its_Me_Margaret_By_Judy_Blume.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/access?digit=E55s290&FilesData=Are_You_There_God_Its_Me_Margaret_By_Judy_Blume.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/IDtrack?docid=P80y317&FilesData=Never_Never_A_Romantic_Suspense_Novel_Of_Love_And_Fate.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/IDtrack?docid=P80y317&FilesData=Never_Never_A_Romantic_Suspense_Novel_Of_Love_And_Fate.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/display?dataid=Z02w198&FilesData=Never_Never_A_Romantic_Suspense_Novel_Of_Love_And_Fate_By_Colleen_Hoover.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/display?dataid=Z02w198&FilesData=Never_Never_A_Romantic_Suspense_Novel_Of_Love_And_Fate_By_Colleen_Hoover.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/access?textid=C59s943&FilesData=Twisted_Games_Twisted_2.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/locs?racknumber=F16e649&FilesData=World_Of_Eric_Carle_Around_The_Farm_30_button_Animal_Sound_Book_Great_For_First_Words_Pi_Kids.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/locs?racknumber=F16e649&FilesData=World_Of_Eric_Carle_Around_The_Farm_30_button_Animal_Sound_Book_Great_For_First_Words_Pi_Kids.pdf


The Vaccine Friendly Plan Dr Pauls Safe And Effective
Approach To Immunity And Health From Pregnancy

Through Your Childs Teen Years 27

27

Kids
• The Alchemist, 25th Anniversary: A Fable About
Following Your Dream By Paulo Coelho
• Too Late: Definitive Edition By Colleen Hoover
• The Legend Of Zelda: Tears Of The Kingdom -
The Complete Official Guide: Collector's Edition

https://process.ogleschool.edu/locs?racknumber=F16e649&FilesData=World_Of_Eric_Carle_Around_The_Farm_30_button_Animal_Sound_Book_Great_For_First_Words_Pi_Kids.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/drive?docid=Y58t287&FilesData=The_Alchemist_25th_Anniversary_A_Fable_About_Following_Your_Dream_By_Paulo_Coelho.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/drive?docid=Y58t287&FilesData=The_Alchemist_25th_Anniversary_A_Fable_About_Following_Your_Dream_By_Paulo_Coelho.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/locs?idshelves=N05d110&FilesData=Too_Late_Definitive_Edition_By_Colleen_Hoover.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/IDtrack?digit=S13g849&FilesData=The_Legend_Of_Zelda_Tears_Of_The_Kingdom_The_Complete_Official_Guide_Collectors_Edition.pdf
https://process.ogleschool.edu/IDtrack?digit=S13g849&FilesData=The_Legend_Of_Zelda_Tears_Of_The_Kingdom_The_Complete_Official_Guide_Collectors_Edition.pdf

